
Friday 7th June 2024 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
It has been great to welcome the pupils back to school this 

week after the half term break.  As we are now in the last half 

term of the year, the staff are reflecting on the progress the 

pupils have made and I am enjoying hearing about the       

successes that teachers have to share.  We are proud of all 

our pupils for their hard work, effort and progress.  Keep it up 

for the rest of the year! 

Well done to our Year 5/6 Girls football team who beat      

Eastfield 2-1 earlier this week to earn themselves their place in 

the final of the competition they have been taking part in.  The 

pupils were fantastic representatives for the 

school and showed resilience after going a goal 

behind.  Good luck in the final! 

Miss Pitts,  

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

92.96% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

2ZC 

97.41% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

6ZM 

97.53% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TH 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Sports Days 

We are delighted to let you know the dates for our Sports 

Days which are coming up later this half term.  The dates 

for each year group are listed below: 

 

• Nursery - Tuesday 25th June 2024 from 1.30pm 

 

• Reception - Thursday 27th June 2024 from 9.15am 

 

• Year 1 and 2 - Friday 28th June 2024 from 9.15am 

 

• Year 3 and 4 - Wednesday 26th June 2024 from 

9.15am 

 

• Year 5 and 6 - Tuesday 25th June 2024 from 

9.15am 

 

We will share more information with you about these in 

the coming weeks. 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

8x9=72    72÷8=9 

9x8=72    72÷9=8 

Reading Corner 

Thank you all for your attendance at yesterday's book 
swap. Remember if you have any books you would like to 

donate, bring them to school. Thank you. 

To continue reading for pleasure at home, nurture your 
children's obsessions!  If they love dogs, football,        

dinosaurs, unicorns, space, make sure you enhance this 
by having as many books as you can find about their   

favourite topic! 

Griffin’s X page 

Attendance this 

week by class 

Nursery 79.25% 

RCM 97.01% 

RLS 93.06% 

1KR 95.11% 

1CS 90.74% 

2ZC 97.41% 

2MK 90.42% 

3TW 91.85% 

3MH 93.16% 

4HS 92.46% 

4SS 95.4% 

5DC 94.72% 

5JL 90.74% 

6AD 93.33% 

6BA 79.1% 

6ZM 97.53% 

School photographs 

School photographs will be taking place on Tuesday 11th 

June 2024 for individuals and classes.  Please send pu-

pils to school in school uniform. 

Griffin Tots  

Griffin Tots takes place in the school 

hall every Thursday between 9 and 

10am.  The sessions are for parents/

carers with children under 3 or not yet 

in Nursery. 

No need to book a place - just turn up! 

For more information, contact the 

school office on 794122. 

 

School closed 

 

School is closed on Monday 24th 

June 2024. 


